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Join the North Europe sub-regional online 
worship service this Sunday at 10am on 

Zoom via the link here...  
 

  

 

Find out what's been happening across our 
EUME region here...  

 

  

 

Check out our new website for the public 
here... and give us your feedback here...  

 

  

News from Korea 

Hi, 

 
In this week's newsletter: 

 
North Europe Sub-Regional Online 

Worship Service 
Catch Up On Last Week's Online Worship 

Service 
Survey: Contribute to the Creation of 

the New Community Site 
Share Your Community's Online Worship 

Service 
Forgive, Love & Unite: A Statement 

on the Death of George Floyd 
UTS (Unification Theological Seminary) 

Virtual Open House 
Donations to Support the Masters 

and Johnson Families 
ESGD European Summer Workshops 

Update 
DONE 2020 - Registration Now Open! 
Rescheduling of 2-Day Workshops at HJ 

CheonBo Training Centre 
True Peace Magazine - May 2020 

Edition 
New Tirana CARP Report 

Featured Book: 'As A Peace-Loving 
Global Citizen' 

Helpful Information for Members During 
Coronavirus Pandemic 

 



 

 

Discover the latest news straight from 
Korea here...  

 

 

   

  

 

North Europe Sub-Regional 
Online Worship Service 

 
This Sunday, in place of a national-level 
worship service, we invite you to join the 
North Europe Sub-Regional Online 
Worship Service. This will include the 
launch of the Heavenly Parent’s Holy 
Community for our region, as well as a 
message for children and breakout 
discussion groups on Zoom afterwards.  
 
Please note that the worship service 
will begin at 10am BST.  

View More 

  

 

 

Catch Up On Last Week's 
Online Worship Service 

 
Date: Sunday 31st May  
 
Sermon: Let Us Accomplish - Oliver Lane 
(Scotland Community)  

Watch Now  

  

 

  

  

 

Survey: Contribute to the 
Creation of the New 
Community Site 

 
As we close the development of our 
FFWPU-UK public site, we wish to 
proceed forwards with the development of 
an equally important project: the new 
community site. We will use responses 
from this survey to guide us in the 
direction the community wants us to take 
when curating this site meant for use by 
our membership.  

View More 

  

 



 

 

 

Share Your Community's 
Online Worship Service  
 
If you would like to publicise your 
community's online worship service in the 
national newsletter so that brothers and 
sisters from other communities can tune 
in, please send the details to: comms@ 
ffwpu,org,uk  
 
The deadline for receiving information is 
Thursday evening by 5pm every week. 

 

  

  

 

Forgive, Love & Unite: A 
Statement on the Death of 
George Floyd 

 
"We call on our own members to actively 
strive for equality by changing our hearts 
towards our black brothers and sisters, 
and joining the solution by signing 
petitions, making donations, writing 
letters, praying, educating ourselves, 
having personal conversations actively 
seeking reconciliation. Let us be willing to 
work together so that these horrors stop 
once and for all, and work to build a 
righteous, caring Holy Community where 
all the Heavenly Parent’s children are 
valued, loved and respected." 

View More 

  

 

 

UTS (Unification Theological 
Seminary) Virtual Open 
House 

 
UTS will be conducting a Virtual Open 
House on Saturday 13th June from 6-
8pm UK time. The Open House will 
feature an overview of the degree 
programmes and give prospective 
students the opportunity to hear from 
staff, faculty, alumni, and current students 
about their UTS experience.  

View More 

  

 

  



 

 

  

 

Donations to Support the 
Masters and Johnson 
Families 

 
Henry Masters ascended to the Spirit 
World on Saturday 23rd May. He was truly 
a very special person who gave so much 
to support the Messiah’s work on this 
earth.  
 
Donations to the GoFundMe campaign 
will be truly appreciated to express our 
gratitude for the Masters.  
 
The Seonghwa Ceremony and burial will 
take place on Tuesday 9th June. More 
information is on our website. 
 
Andy Johnson, our beloved brother, 
ascended to the Spirit World on Monday 
25th May at 6:15pm.  
 
A donation page has been set up to 
support the Johnson family, and the 
generosity that has already been shown is 
a mark of the impact that Andy had on so 
many people.  

 

 

ESGD European Summer 
Workshops Update 

 
Due to the coronavirus pandemic, the 
ESGD has had to limit the variety of 
workshops this summer and unfortunately 
will not be hosting a Junior HARP 
workshop this year. However, 
preliminary registration is now open 
for the Senior HARP workshop and ODP+ 
workshop!  

View More 

  

 

  

  

 

DONE 2020 - Registration 
Now Open! 
 
Following the successful completion and 
development of the DONE educational 
programme over the past 12 years, (2008 
– present), registration is now open for 
the 13th year of the DONE programme, 
beginning in October / November 2020. 

View More 

  

 



 

 

 

Rescheduling of 2-Day 
Workshops at HJ CheonBo 
Training Centre 

 
In order to curb the spread of COVID-19, 
the 2-day workshops to be held in the 
month of June have been rescheduled. 
There will only be one 1-day workshop, to 
be held on Saturday 20th June. There is 
no change in the registration procedure. 
 
International members may continue to 
apply for liberation and blessing via letter 
or email. 

View More 

  

 

  

  

 

True Peace Magazine - May 
2020 Edition 

 
True Parents' messages featured in this 
issue: 
 

 Entering Heungnam Prison Camp 
 

 True Mother's Holy Wedding 
Anniversary Message 

View More 

  

 

 

New Tirana CARP Report 

 
"Together, we are facing a truly 
unprecedented situation and firstly we 
hope and wish that all brothers and sisters 
in the UK are healthy and doing well. The 
global coronavirus pandemic is affecting 
all of our families, our businesses, our 
communities, and our way of life. During 
this time, we did not want to stop our 
CARP activities so we decided to continue 
with some online platforms. We wanted to 
reach out and update you on how we’re 
approaching the situation." 

View More 

  

 

  



 

 

  

 

FEATURED BOOK: 'As A 
Peace-Loving Global Citizen' 
 
Part 1 Chapter 5 - read by Henry Masters: 
 
"Stubborn Child Who Never Gives 
Up" 

Listen Now  

  

 

 

Helpful Information for 
Members During Coronavirus 
Pandemic 

 
Our FFWPU-UK HR Department has put 
together some very useful information to 
help you stabilise your finances and get 
the right financial support during this 
difficult time resulting from the 
coronavirus pandemic. 

View More 

  

 

  

 

   

 

  

Featured Video: UK Providence Meeting 
 

 

  

  

 

   

| Upcoming Events | 
 

 

 

  

Please click on the title of the event(s) that you are interested in for further details: 
 

EUME Zoom Prayer Meeting 
Every Wednesday at 7pm 

 



 

 

Early Morning Devotion via Zoom 

Every Saturday from 5am–6.30am  

 
North Europe Sub-Regional Online Worship Service 

This Sunday at 10am 
 

MAY: 
 

CHOSEN: 21-Day Docuseries on the Life of True Parents 
Monday 25th May to Monday 15th June 

 
JUNE: 

 
Joining the Dots - Free Online Workshop 

Monday 1st to 19th June 
 

UTS Virtual Open House 
Saturday 13th June 

 
JULY: 

 
15-Day Online Divine Principle Workshop 

Saturday 4th to Saturday 18th July 
 

AUGUST: 
 

Children's Summer Camp at Cleeve House 
Saturday 1st to Thursday 6th August 

 
HARP UK Summer Workshop at Cleeve House 

Tuesday 18th to Thursday 27th August 
 

DECEMBER: 
 

HARP UK Winter Workshop at Cleeve House 
Monday 28th December 2020 to Sunday 3rd January 2021 

 
Due to the current Covid-19 crisis, the events in August and December may have to be 

postponed or cancelled. 
 

  

  

Family Federation for World Peace 
and Unification UK 

 
Have a story you'd like to share, a book 
you'd like to review or a prayer request? 

 
Let us know by emailing: comms@ 

ffwpu,org,uk  
 

FFWPU UK Bank Details 
for Donations 

 
The Royal Bank of Scotland 

Account Name: FFWPU  
Account No: 10017942  

Sort Code: 16-00-82  
 

// CONNECT WITH US //  
 

 

Facebook 

 

 

Instagram 

 

 

Website 

 

 

Vimeo 

 

 

Privacy Policy 

 

 

FFWPU is a charity registered in England and Wales (No. 267917) whose registered office is at FFWPU 43 
Lancaster Gate, London W2 3NA. 

    

  


